
2023 Bare Steel/Cast Iron 
Replacement Work

K E T T E R I N G ,  O H I O

Scope of work
CenterPoint Energy’s multi-year pipeline replacement program is 
an investment in infrastructure to continue providing reliable natural 
gas service to our Ohio customers. In 2023 CenterPoint Energy 
will retire approximately 67 miles of bare steel/cast iron (BSCI) 
pipeline in Ohio. 

At the completion of the multi-year project CenterPoint Energy plans 
to replace more than 838 miles of BSCI pipelines and retire 
about 150,000 service lines throughout its service territory in Ohio. 

Gas mains under streets and sidewalks will be replaced first, 
followed by service lines running directly to homes and businesses. 
Upon completion of the work and dependent on weather, affected 
sidewalks, yards and streets will be restored.

For the safety of our crews and everyone in our community, please 
use caution when driving through our construction zones.

244
service lines
to be retired in 2023

3.4 miles
of main to be retired in 2023

36.5 miles
of main retired since 2008

$2.6 million
will go toward gas pipeline 
upgrades in 2023

$32 million
dedicated to pipeline 
upgrades since 2008
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Total investment at project 
completion in the City of Kettering: 

Nearly $52 million

Visit CenterPoint Energy’s interactive map of ongoing and planned gas pipeline work to find 
projects in the City of Kettering. 
 CenterPointEnergy.com/PipelineReplacement

CenterPointEnergy.com/PipelineReplacement


